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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Builder's Aggregate M-1981-112 

Tara <tara@tessarawater.com> Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 9:55 AM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: jminer149@hotmail.com

Jared. We would like to request a 60 day extension. I spoke with ‘Jim this morning and he plans to give you a call with a
few questions about your comments. Thanks Tara 
 
Short and sweet from my iPhone
 
On Nov 28, 2018, at 2:31 PM, Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote: 
 

How many days would you like to extend? 
 
On Wed, Nov 28, 2018 at 2:30 PM Tara <tara@tessarawater.com> wrote: 

Thanks Jared. We would like to request an extension. 
 
Thanks. Tara  
 
Short and sweet from my iPhone
 
On Nov 28, 2018, at 2:01 PM, Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote: 
 

Hi Tara,
 
The extension can be done via e-mail. 
 
Thanks,
 
Jared
 
On Wed, Nov 28, 2018 at 11:56 AM Tara <tara@tessarawater.com> wrote: 

Jared,
 
Thank you so much for the quick reply. We are in agreement that an extension will be
needed to adequately address your comments and to give you time to review our
responses. 
 
Builders aggregate would like to respectfully request an extension to properly address
the comments. Can the extension request be completed by email or is a letter required?   
 
Thanks Jared
 
Tara Schutter, PE. 
Tessara Water 
Short and sweet from my iPhone
 
On Nov 27, 2018, at 3:26 PM, Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote: 
 

Hi Tara, 
 
I have reviewed the responses to the first adequacy review letter.  There
are several issues that will need to be addressed.  Please see the attached
response letter and reclamation cost estimate.  The decision date is this
Sunday, I do not think these issues are substantial but we will likely need to
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extend the decision date to give you guys time to respond and for me to
review that response.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks,
 
Jared 
 
On Mon, Nov 19, 2018 at 7:34 PM <tara@tessarawater.com> wrote: 

Hi Jared,

 

I am working with Jim Miner on his technical revision for Builder’s
Aggregate.  I prepared the pre-mining and reclamation maps.  Can you
please take a look at this submittal and let us know if you have any
questions or suggested revisions.  We are happy to accommodate
however necessary.

 

Please let me know that you received this ok!

 

Thanks so much!

 

Happy Thanksgiving!

 

Tara Schutter, PE

Tessara Water, Inc.

303-710-9108

 

 
 
--  

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

 

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 |  

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us

 
 

<TR01_BuilderAggregate_AdequacyReview No2.pdf>

<TR01_CostEstiamte_M1981112_27Noc2018.pdf>
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--  

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

 

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 |  
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--  

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

 

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 |  

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us
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